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If you experience or witness this behaviour, 
we want you to feel safe to report it.

The law has changed.
Employers now have a positive duty to eliminate, 

as far as possible, unlawful behaviours like 
sex discrimination, sexual harassment, 
and sexist behaviour in the workplace.

We take this responsibility seriously.

Everyone has the 
right to feel safe and 
respected at work.  


